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Clayton,

We would like to appeal the decision for the P&Z committee vote last night.

Thank you for your counsel last night. We appreciate the encouragement in this application.

With the few concerns they had we would like to have some time to compose a few revisions to our
request. We will get back to next week with those.

Would trees be a solution to the screening on the South side of the building opposed to a fence? We
fell a living green screen would better suit the property.

Would it be possible to get the slides from last night’s presentation?

Michael Wood
817-253-0694
PO Box 820201
North Richland Hills Texas 76182

https://www.facebook.com/mtrenovationsllc
https://www.instagram.com/mtrenovations/















